(WYUU 93.5FM]

Tampa Bay

June 12, 1990

Carl Dablestein

9404 Santa Fe Lane

Overland Park, Kansas 66212
Dear Carl:

A check of our station logs verify your reception of WYUU, 92.5, on June 3rd, 1990, at
10:30 a.m. Eastern time.

UU broadcasts with 50,000 watts from a 500 foot tower in Seminole, Florida’s West
oast approximately half way between Clearwater and St. Petersburg.

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your long distance reception.

Sincerely,

hief Engineer

BE/sr

9721 Executive Center Drive, Suite 200 St. Petersburg, Florida 33702
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